
 

Memorandum 
City of Lawrence  
Planning & Development Services 
 
TO: David L. Corliss, City Manager 

 
FROM: Scott McCullough, Director 

 
CC: Cynthia Boecker, Assistant City Manager 

Diane Stoddard, Assistant City Manager 
 

Date: November 5, 2009 
 

RE: Wesleyan Church Annexation and Rezoning Requests 
 

 
 
The packets for the annexation and rezoning requests proposed by Wesleyan Church for 
a property located at 31st

 

 Street and Kasold Drive are being presented to the City 
Commission for consideration and action; however, the ordinances and a final 
annexation agreement, that outlines responsibilities for the city and owner as the 
property is developed, will be scheduled for a future Commission agenda. 


